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April 13, 2022 

Upcoming Webinars on COVID-19 and Vaccinations 

 

Dear providers,  
 
In advance of the potential COVID-19 vaccine authorization for children under the age of five, we want 
to highlight two webinars that may be valuable to you and your staff: 

• Friday, April 15 at 12PM-1PM , “Talking with Colleagues about COVID-19 Vaccines:” Learn 
evidence-based methods to talk to your colleagues about COVID-19 vaccination with Dr. Atul 
Nakhasi, co-founder of #ThisIsOurShot. bit.ly/COVIDwebinar-1  

• Friday, April 22 at 12PM-1PM, “Talking with Parents about COVID-19 Vaccines for 
Children:” Join Dr. Eric Ball, pediatrician, to learn how to talk to effectively speak with 
parents about COVID-19 vaccines for children. bit.ly/COVIDwebinar2  

 
HPSM will also be hosting a special webinar in partnership with San Mateo County Health this 
month to support our pediatric providers with vaccinations. Stay tuned for details coming soon. 
 
Find additional resources for HPSM providers here: www.hpsm.org/provider-covid-
resources/vaccine-resources  
 
 For other questions, please contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org.  
 
We hope to see you there,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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